
MEMORANDUM 
Florida's Warmest Welcome Parks and Recreation Department 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

SUBJECT: 

MEMORANDUM 21-A035 

April 1, 2021 

Carla Byrd, General Services Director ?f; 
Mark Beaudreau, Recreation Programs Administrator ft 
Awarded Bidder for ITB P-15-21 School Crossing Guards 

The City of Pompano Beach sent out an Invitation to Bid for Citywide School Crossing Guard 
Services on February 22, 2021. There were four (4) responses. The Parks Department is 
recommending moving forward with awarding the bid to The Butler Group of South Florida, LLC. 
This was the lowest bidder and our current provider. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the agreement, please call me at 954-786-4191. 

cc: 
Kaitlyn Kerr, Recreation Manager 
Kate Belcher, Recreation Manager 
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